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Indebted for your trust, we promise to handle it with care.  

 

 
To: Transfusion Services Managers 
From: Hospital Relations  
Date: August 26, 2019 
Re: Cryoprecipitate Inventory 
 
Overview:  
Cryoprecipitate – single and pooled production has been matching community need for 
the last few weeks; however, this week the number of requests has surpassed 
production capacity.  We are diligently working to import both single and pooled units of 
cryoprecipitate.  
 
Impact to Clients:   

- Anticipate delays in filling stock cryoprecipitate orders.   
- Please consider stocking only for emergent and as needed basis until further 

notice.  
  

Client Action Required: 
- Notify appropriate staff and medical director as applicable.  

 
Questions and Additional Information: 
 
Please contact hospitalrelations@carterbloodcare.org with any concerns.  Thank you for 
your valued support and privilege to serve you. 
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